Welcome New Members: (sent during COVID)

Good afternoon,

On behalf of the Charlotte Chapter of the Association of Corporate Counsel, I'd like to welcome you
aboard. We are so glad to have you join!

As this year’s Membership Chair, I'd like to point out a few important benefits of your membership:

e Please ensure that you are receiving Jane Nohr’s weekly email that she sends each Monday at
8:30am comes from charlotte@accglobal.com via Constant Contact. It contains a list of the
Charlotte Chapter’s upcoming events with links to register. If you are not receiving her emails,
please ensure that Constant Contact is a “safe sender” or a “white listed” source.

e Each year, the Membership Committee hosts a series of New Member lunches. We hosted the
first one at an open-air venue in July, which was really well-received. We ARE still planning to
move forward with our new member lunches this year. So please be on the lookout for the next
one later in the year (usually around December). Jane will send out an invite closer to the lunch
date to confirm location and timing.

e We encourage you to attend our virtual CLEs and other events. There are more than 60 CLEs for
the 2021 year and many more in the works for next year! While we are still mostly virtual for
now, we are slowly rolling out hybrid events and hoping to do more in-person as conditions
allow. A calendar of events can be found here:
https://www.acc.com/chapters-networks/chapters/charlotte/events

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions. Again — Welcome!
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